
Item C2
Recognition of Craig Lewis, Building Department Director for 25 
Years of Service with the City
The Mayor and City Council will recognize Craig Lewis, Building Department Director for 
25 Years of Service with the City.  Mr. Lewis was hired on June 8, 1981 as a Building 
Inspector I, then moved to Chief Building Official on November 19, 1984. On April 16, 1991 
Mr. Lewis was promoted to Director of Building Inspections. We Congratulate Mr. Lewis for 
his dedication and service to the City of Grand Island.
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